
 
 

 

Frogs Newsletter Summer Term  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. I hope that you have all enjoyed the Easter holidays and 
had a well-deserved break. I am looking forward to welcoming all the children back into the 
classroom to embrace another term of learning!  
 
This term our Topic will be The Romans! This topic provides lots of opportunities to enjoy fun 
enrichment activities throughout the term. We will be learning about the daily life of the 
Romans; including examining the differences in architecture, food, clothing, religion and social 
structure. We will also examine the success of their army and how they built such a powerful 
empire. 
 
We will continue to block some of our foundation subjects; for example, history, geography, DT 
and music. This enables us to cover each unit in more depth and has proved to produce a much 
higher level of work from the children. On the next page, you will find the outline of learning 
across the subjects that will be taught his half term. The Knowledge Organisers give further 
information about the content and expectations of each unit/topic. We use these a lot in class 
to revise each subject’s content but please do discuss these with the children at home and 
reinforce learning. We have also planned some trips in different curriculum areas to supplement 
our learning. 
 
PE continues to be on a Monday and Wednesday- please ensure that your child comes into 
school in PE kit on these days. Please also ensure that all school uniform is clearly labelled with 
your child’s name. At the end of each day, we have a collection of uniform that is not labelled 
and it is very difficult to return these, leading to an accumulation in the classroom. 
 
The homework grid contains a variety of tasks based on our current topic. This is optional and 
children can complete as many tasks as they wish from any section. Each child should have their 
own homework book to complete the tasks in- please see me if you need a new one. We will 
share, celebrate and give feedback to children on the week commencing 20th May. 
  
Please continue to fill out the homework planners. As a reminder, children should be reading 4 
times a week, practising their spellings and times tables on TT Rockstars. These children will 
receive extra break time on Friday and move their name up the learning behaviour ladder. The 
planners must be signed by a parent/carer each week to confirm this has been completed. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Bailey 

 
 



 
 

Summer Term 2024 
 
 

 Summer Term A 
 

English Free verse poetry 
Discussion writing 
Persuasive writing 
Mystery narrative 
 
Whole class reading book: Romans on the Rampage-Jeremy Strong 

Maths Decimals 
Measurement- money and time 
Statistics 
Geometry 
 

Science Animals including humans 
-Describe the simple functions of the basic parts of the digestive system in 
humans.  
-Identify the different types of teeth in humans and their simple functions.  
-Construct and interpret a variety of food chains, identifying producers, 
predators and prey. 

Computing Creating Media 
-Stop-Frame Animation 
-Motion App,Ppt. 

Art Roman Mosaics 

Ancient Roman Mosaics 

Emma Biggs – Mosaic Artist+ 

Antoni Gaudi – Mosaic Artist 

DT Food and Nutrition 

-Healthy and varied diets 

PSHE Being my best 
Growing and changing         

PE Rounders 
Cricket 
Athletics 

French -Holidays and Travel  
-Towns and Transport 

 


